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On February 24th, our Goodwill hosted 
the 94th Annual Rummage Around 
shopping event in partnership with the 
Junior League of San Antonio. This year's 
event proved to be the best yet with 
shoppers receiving 25% off of amazing 
treasures at 11 of our participating 
locations. More importantly, through this 
sale, we were able to once again have a 
significant impact on our community by 
supporting local non-profit partners.

Since 2009, Goodwill and JLSA have 
partnered to serve both individuals and 
families in our community through the annual 
Rummage Around shopping event. JLSA 
members work year-round to donate new 
and gently used, quality merchandise that is 
sold in select Goodwill stores the day of the 
event. Sales from the day help to provide 
more than $28,000 in Goodwill gift cards to 
area non-profits who serve individuals and 
families in need.

Proceeds from this year's sale granted 
Goodwill gift cards to support 10 nonprofit 
partners including Any Baby Can of San 
Antonio, Boys & Girls Clubs of San Antonio, 
Clarity Guidance Center, Family Endeavors, 
Family Service Association of San Antonio, 
Good Samaritan Community Services, 
Magdalena House, Roy Maas Youth 
Alternatives, Southwest Key Programs, 
St. Peter-St. Joseph Children's Home.

Next year, we will be celebrating our 10-year 
partnership with the Junior League of San 
Antonio, so mark your calendars now for 
Saturday, February 23, 2019!  Good Times.  
Good Buys.  Good Causes.
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The 94th Annual Junior League
Rummage Around Event

a Huge Success




